
THOR BEAVER COLONY NEWSLETTER 
November / December 2013 

Since the last newsletter, the Beavers have been very crafty.    
They have each made a 4 Season calendar.   

Another week they made glass tea lights with colored tissue 
paper, they look very effective. 

We have attended the District Beaver Craft day at St Chad’s 
Church hall in Irby.  They all enjoyed this day making different 
Christmas crafts.   See photos on the next page.  

They have decorated small boxes with a Christmas design.   

These will be filled with mint Imperials 

On our last night at the Scout hut we had a Christmas party.  
This was enjoyed by all who attended. 

We have attended the District Beaver Carol service at St 
Andrews Church West Kirby were the theme was Christmas 
around the world.  Each Colony did a talk or sketch.  This was 
followed by a party in the Church hall.  At the end we had a visit 
from a man in a red coat and a white beard.  

 Our last two meetings before Christmas will be a Night hike 
from Caldy to Thurstaston and the Bowling alley. 

May I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 
Year from all the Beavers and Leaders in Thor Beaver Colony. 

Jayne Oliver B.S.L. Rusty 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 
 

BEAVERS HAVE 
ACHIEVED THE 
FOLLOWING 
BADGES / AWARDS 
Promise Challenge:- 

Reece Hughes, Theo Redwood 
and Sam Whelen 

Chief Scout Bronze award:- 

Reece Hughes and Theo 
Redwood 

Global  Challenge:- 

William Cooper, Sam Whelen 
&  Piers Roberts 

Alfie King:- IT  stage  1  

Well Done 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 


